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Subject: Permanent Application - Case Number A-14 SN
From: PLC.Helpint@dol.gov
Date: Thu, Jul 31,2014 8:50 am
To: .

Cc: info@linlawfirmusa.com

To: (NG
C/O Stewart Lin of Lin & Valdez, LLP

I
TS
Charlotte, NC SEEIR

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA.

Re: Certification of Case Number: A-14( R4

This Is only a courtesy email notification that the ETA Form 9089 - Application for Permanent Employment Certification for
sponsoring (M for the full ime position of Operations Research
Analyst (case number A-1485NBNEIR4) has been reviewed bythe Certifying Officer and will be certified.

Aformal certification letter will be sent to you and, where applicable, to your authorized agent via U.S. mail. If an agentor
attorneyis listed in section E of the application, the certified ETA Form 8089 will. be sent to the agent or attorney, ifno agentor
attorneyis listed, the certification will be sent to you. Please lock for this correspondence during the next few weeks.

Important Notice: This e-mail does not provide evidence.of certification for support ofthe USCIS I-140 or any other form or
program. USCIS will deny a petition that uses a copy of this e-mail rather than a certified ETA Form 8089. They will not request
-.|.a.duplicate based.upon.this_e-mail
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